P. G. Box 1057
Artesia, New Mexico
March 27, 1941
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HOBBS OFFICE

0il Conservation Commission
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

As of March 1, we purchased from Carper Drilling Co. a well
known as Miller No. 1, located 660 feet from the North line and
1980 feest from the fast line of Section 5, T. 18 S., R. 29 E.,
Loco Hills area, Eddy County, New Mexico.

As we have a well known as Miller No. 1, located on this
permit in the S5t of the liLi of Section 4, T. 18 S., R. 29 I., it
is necessary,to avoid corfusion,for us to change the number of the
wall purchased from Carper to No. 4. We have cormnicated with
the U. 5. G. S. in Roswell, and they have approved this number.
Therefore, will you please change your records accordingly, and
in the future, show the well as being operated by the Banner 0il Co.

Very truly yours,

BANNZR OIL COMPANY

RUH:AG

cc: Roy L. Yarbrough V//f
0il Conservation Commission
Hobbs, New liexico



